
 

April 9th, 2014 
 
 
To: Michelle Piskulich 
 Associate Provost, Academic Affairs 
 
From: Rob Nehmer, Co-Chair 
 University Assessment Committee 
 
Subject: Response to Assessment Plan for the proposed Master of Arts in Clinical Mental Health 
Counseling 
 
The University Assessment Committee (UAC) has reviewed and approved the assessment plan for 
the proposed Master of Arts in Clinical Mental Health Counseling. 
 
cc: James Lentini, Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost  
 Robert Maxfield, Dean, School of Education and Human Services 
 Lisa Hawley, Chair, Department of Counseling  
 
 

 


